
 
2 Aug 2023 

 
 
Resignation of Member of Malay Community Sub-Committee 

 
 

Mr Mohammad Alami Musa has submitted his resignation as a member of the 
Community Committee and Malay Community Sub-Committee to the Chairman of the 
Community Committee on 12 July 2023.  
 
2 We will announce his replacement in due course. 
 
 
 


